May 26, 2014

Scott Spearly and bandmates The Knuckle Dusters 14775 Shimpstown Road Mercersburg, Pennsylvania 17236

Dear Scott and the band,

The performance given at the Mother's Day Family Festival earlier this month was really lovely. I had a great time listening to your music, as did my colleagues and the children and families in attendance. The repertoire selected for the event was just right, and I look forward to the day when I can bring you back to the museum for another event!

I really appreciate how organized and put together the Knuckle Dusters were from start to finish. Trust me – this is a rare find in my industry these days.

Thank you again for such an entertaining and pleasant concert; it was such a great addition to the day.

All the best,

Katie Crooks

Public Programs Coordinator

Katri Craso

Smithsonian American Art Museum and Renwick Gallery